
 

Head Teacher Awards 

Olivier (Nursery), Peter (RB), Barsam (RS), Luqman (1MA), Ayana (1B), Ameera 

(2MS), Hammad (2RS), Kayla (3R) Ammara (3W), Kaisan (4F), Noah (4M), Whole 

Class (5C) Matthew (5H), William (6J), Ronika (6K) 

 

Students of the Week 

RB – Amir and Joshua 

RS – Troy and Ivan  

1B – Callum and Darsen 

1MA – Loic and Boris 

2RS – Rose and Kabilan 

2MS – Whole Class and Shylah 

3W – Whole Class 

3R – Maryam and Mia 

4M – Luke and Guy 

4F – Petros and Kristina 

5C – Tristan and Rafi 

5H – Amy and Monroe 

6K – Ayush and Ivan 

6J – Charlotte and Sunaina 

 

Attendance 

This week the class with the highest attendance was 4M! Fabulous 4M – You’re on a roll! 

 

PTA AGM – Monday 18th July 

The PTA's Annual General Meeting (AGM) will take place on Monday 18 July 2022 

at 8pm at School.  The Agenda for that meeting which serves as written notice of 

the meeting to all members is being sent out separately by email and on Dojo and 

Tapestry.  The main business of the meeting will be presentation of the activity 

report and accounts for the year and the election of the new committee.  If you 

would like any further information about the committee roles please refer to the 

appendix to the agenda or contact a member of the current committee -

 brunswickparkpta@gmail.com - the current chair, treasurer and secretary are 

standing down due to other commitments so we do need new committee members if 

the PTA is to continue. 

 

Year 6 Superstars 

Thank you to the year 6 children who represented the PTA at Wednesday's new 

joiner meeting.  They stood up and spoke confidently in front of a hall full of 

parents, after a mere three minutes of rehearsal!  Well done to Charlotte (6J), 
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Christopher (6J), Leo (6K), Oliver (6J) and Sam (6J). You definitely demonstrated 

our school value of courage! 

 

Ice-cream Sales 

There has been some confusion regarding the ice-cream sales. Next Monday 27th 

June, there will be an ice-cream sale for Years 1 and 2 during their morning break 

time. Years 3-6 will be able to buy an ice cream at lunchtime between 12.30-1pm. 

Ice lollies and ice creams cost either 50p or £1. Please would children in Years 1-3 

give any ice cream money to teachers to look after at the start of the day. 

 

Active London Summer Camp – Message from Active London 

Good afternoon  Brunswick families! We hope you are well and enjoying the sun! The 

summer holidays are quickly approaching!We are running from the 25/07/2022- 

19/08/2022- 9am-4pm- Monday to Friday. As the lead up to the summer holidays 

approaches, we would like to let all our families know we will not be running at 

Brunswick Park Primary as they are having renovations to the hall and so we will be 

moving our provision to our sister school, Church hill Primary School EN4 8NN this 

summer. Our early bird discount ends on the 1st of July, so make sure to get your 

spaces booked and use the code 'SUN15' for 15% off. Please give us a call on 020 

8087 2515 if you have any questions. We look forward to seeing you all! 

 

Summer Fair 

A huge thank you to everyone who supported the fair last Saturday.  It was great 

to see so many people having fun and we're very pleased to announce that we raised 

over £5,100.  Thank you to all of you who helped run the stalls and to the many 

people involved in setting up and tidying away afterwards.  Thank you also to the 

local businesses who supported us - in particular Active London which ran our 

Splash activity and provided a voucher for our Lucky Squares game, Unique Estates 

for the boards and a £100 voucher for the raffle, Oxygen Fit for a fantastic 

raffle prize voucher and also to Lenovo which provided our fantastic first prize of 

a brand new laptop. 

 

The Estate Agent boards will come down over the next couple of weeks.  If your 

board has not come down after that time please email us, including your name and 

address and we'll follow up. 

 

Raffle 

Raffle winners were notified by email on Saturday evening shortly after the draw.  

If you have a prize to collect please speak to Tina Walsh in the office.  If there 

are any issues with collection or you have any questions please contact us via your 

class rep or by email - brunswickparkpta@gmail.com.  The winners were: 

Laptop: Mrs Kennedy 

John Lewis Voucher: Tas (year 4 parent) 

Oxygen fit voucher: Dangoule (year 1 parent) 

Hamper: Paul (year 5 parent) 

Simply clinics voucher: Alice (year 5 parent) 

Go Genius tuition vouchers: Paul (year 5 parent) and Olivia 



Creperie voucher: Jo (year 3 parent) 

 

Hall refurbishment and redecoration 

At a PTA meeting on Wednesday it was agreed that a significant proportion of the 

money raised at the fair will pay for redecoration of the School Hall over the 

summer holiday so look out for that when you come back in September. 

 

PTA Spending 

The PTA has funded various activities and projects this term - the most recent 

ones to take place were an African Activities Workshop enjoyed by both Reception 

classes and an animal workshop in Year 4. 

 

 
 

Important Dates 
Friday 1st July – INSET DAY – School closed to children 

Monday 4th July – BANK HOLIDAY – School Closed 

Thursday 14th July (morning) – Nursery, Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 Sports Day 

Friday 15th July (morning) – Year 3, 4, 5 and 6 Sports Day 

Friday 22nd July, 1.30pm – LAST DAY OF TERM 

 

Please also check your child’s Class Dojo or Tapestry page regularly as there are 

lots of end of year trips and activities coming up and teachers will be posting up 

details of these there. 

 

Have a lovely weekend in the sunshine!  


